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5th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Sports Days Reception to Year 6  
 
We are very excited to be able to invite you to our Sports Days again for this year and hope you can attend in 
order to support your children. You will be able to enter from the field gates just before the event. Please ensure 
that all younger siblings are supervised and held onto. The pupils will participate in a carousel of activities which 
you can follow around and watch.  
 
On the sports day. children can come in their PE kit which is plain white t- shirt. If they do have a t-shirt in the 
colour of their house they can wear that. Pupils should not wear other random t-shirts or football shirts.  PE will 
take place as usual that week so please still send your child in their PE kits for that too. 
 
Children continuously learn about global sporting events and understand the values needed in Sports. Teachers 
will be awarding medals for children who demonstrate our school values of Courage, Consideration and 
Collaboration and house points for winners.  
 
 

Tuesday 20th June 9.30am to 11.30am Year 4 

Tuesday 20th June 1. 00pm to 3.00pm Year 1 

Wednesday 21st  June 9.30am to 11.30am Year 3 

Wednesday 21st June 1. 00pm to 3.00pm Year 2 

Thursday 22nd  June 9.30am to 12.30am Year 5 and Year 6 

Thursday 22nd June 1. 00pm to 3.00pm Reception 

 
Children from the Woodlands ARP will join their respective year groups.  
 
There will be an opportunity for parents/carers’ races. If you wish to take part, please ensure that you dress 
appropriately, with safety in mind.  
 
If it rains or there is a heatwave like last year, we will have to cancel. We will let you know if we can rearrange. 
If the weather is hot, please bring sunscreen, a hat and plenty of water.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Maria Jiggins      Karen Kondo 
PE Leader    Head teacher 
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